
 

 

 

WQ.30/2021 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES   

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 1st FEBRUARY 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 8th FEBRUARY 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister advise whether any Covid-19 vaccinations will be made accessible to people through 

private health care arrangements in advance of the Government’s planned vaccination timetable? 

 

 

Answer 

 

There are no plans for Covid-19 vaccines to be made available through private healthcare arrangements. 

All vaccines are supplied by the UK to the Government of Jersey and received by our hospital 

pharmacy/chief pharmacist and deployed in accordance with the UK Joint Committee on Vaccination and 

Immunisation’s priority groupings, which we have adopted in Jersey.   

 

 


